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NORTH AMERICAN. SOCIETY FOR PEDIATRIC
AND
ADOLESCENT GYNECOLOGY

Dear Doctor:

The Executive Board of the North American Society
for Pediatric and Adolescent Gynecology cordially
invites you to become an active member of this
young and dynamic organization.

We are devoted to improving the health care of
young women in our society, in a meaningful and
knowledgeable fashion.

The aims of the Society are to develop educational
materials for the improvement of health care, not
only for the physician who treats these young
patients, but for all health care professionals
involved in the management of pediatric and
adolescent gynecologic problems.

As part of our educational activities a new Journal
titled Pediatric and Adolescent Gynecology has been
developed. The first issue will be available in

the Fall of 1987. 1In addition, a quarterly newsletter
will be sent to the membership. This newletter will

be devotéd to ‘the important medical, social and behavioral
issues involved in caring for the young female patient.

The first annual meeting of the Society will be held
in Cleveland, Ohio, September 20-22, 1987. A post
graduate course in conjunction with the Cleveland
Clinics will also be part of the annual meeting. This

program is under the direction of Gita Gidwani, M.D.

»

The dues for membership in the Society which will
cover a one year period will be $100. Enclosed
please find a membership form , which we trust you
will fill out and mail to Dr. David Muram, Treasurer.

On behalf of the Executive Board, we look forward to
your becoming a member of our Society and participating
in its deliberations.

Sincerely yours,

Alvin F. Goldfarb, M.D.
President
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